
From: Stipnieks, Elizabeth
To: Jeanette Walter
Subject: RE: Help with Panels at Current Issues
Date: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 12:06:25 PM

No problem
 

From: Jeanette Walter [mailto:jeawalte@nmsu.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 2:04 PM
To: Stipnieks, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: Help with Panels at Current Issues
 
Lis -  I also added you to the Harmonization panel that Larry Brennen is doing because he thinks the
an electric expert needs to be added there.  Hope you don’t mind.
 
jw
 

From: Stipnieks, Elizabeth [mailto:EStipnieks@eei.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 7:20 AM
To: Jeanette Walter
Cc: psuskie@spp.org
Subject: RE: Help with Panels at Current Issues
 
Jeanette,
 
I can help get speakers for the following sessions
 

·         CEO/Industry Leader
·         Infrastructure Investment
·         The Future Panel

 
lize
 

From: Jeanette Walter [mailto:jeawalte@nmsu.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 2:58 PM
To: Jeanette Walter
Cc: psuskie@spp.org
Subject: Help with Panels at Current Issues
Importance: High
 
Good Morning
 
Last month we sent you the proposed agenda for the 2013 Current Issues Conference in Santa
Fe, March 10-13.  We have received numerous positive comments about the agenda and are
ready to move forward. Attached is another copy of the agenda.
 
Some of you have already volunteered to help with finalizing each topic and contacting speakers. 
We are now asking each of you to carefully review the agenda and let us know if there is a particular
panel (or panels) you would be willing to help the moderator(s) in selecting and inviting speakers.  If
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you are willing to help, please let me know by October 1, 2012 so we can begin putting together
another great conference.

We want each of you to have an opportunity to be part of the planning!

Thanks.

Jeanette and Paul

 
Jeanette Walter
Associate Director
Center for Public Utilities
575-649-4812


